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Parent Newsletter 

Spring Term 7 – Wednesday 1st March 2023 

We seem to be racing through the spring term! We are looking forward to World Book Day tomorrow 

– we think we have our costumes sorted!  

 
Thank you for all the contributions to Arthur Rank hospice via the Reindeer Run completed back in 

December – nearly £500 was sent to them recently. Arthur Rank are extremely grateful for the 

donation and thank you all very much. 

 

Please read all the notices below – Mayfield continues to be a very busy place and many, many thanks to 

all who are organising the different activities. 
Paula Ayliffe and Sarah Stepney 

 

Parent Teacher 

Consultations 
Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place for all classes during the 

week commencing 20th March 2023. 

 

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking 

system.  Please use the following link to book your appointment: 

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/   You will need to use the details supplied when 

your child registered at the school which we have stored on the school system to 

log in. 

 

Booking instructions were included in a Parentmail earlier in the week. There are 

also details of consultation times on our school website:  

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings-2  If you have 

any questions please contact the office. 

 
World Book Day 

 
We are really excited and looking forward to a fun day of events. 

Some reminders about the day: 

 Come dressed as your favourite book character if you wish. 

 Don't forget to bring in your book themed cakes to school in the morning 

(no nuts please). 

 Look out for your child's book from the Book Swap* and their WBD book 

token. 

 Bring money to buy the delicious cakes and an extra book at the end of the 

day (KS2 playground). 

Many thanks everyone and Happy Book Day! 
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Parent Survey Every three years the Governing Body ask for feedback from parents on our 

school, so that we can target areas where we need to improve. Your feedback is 

very valuable we would be very grateful if you would take the time to complete 

this survey using the link below: 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/31TJTL/ 

 

We recognise that many parents will have more than one child at Mayfield and that 

each child has an individual experience so please complete the survey for 

each child you have at school. 

 

This survey will soon be closing on Friday 3rd March so if you have not already 

done so, please can you complete. 

 
Getting the 

Grounds Ready 

for Spring 

On Friday 3 March after school, parents are invited to join a one-off effort to 

help with a variety of projects to spruce up the grounds and gardens at Mayfield 

and get them ready for Spring. No gardening experience is necessary. If you have 

your own spade, please bring it. Meet Agnes and Anna this Friday at 3.20pm 

outside Year 5.  

 
Teatime Concert This year's concert to raise money for the Mayfield Music Fund will be held on Tuesday 

March 7th from 3.30pm in the Large Hall.  Children from Years 3 to 6 will be sharing 

some of their favourite. We have children playing violin, piano, saxophone, ukulele, flute, 

trombone and trumpet.  Everyone is welcome to attend, with donations being appreciated 

on Parentpay. Suggested donation: £5 

 

If you have a child who would like to play a solo item but you haven't yet registered, then 

please email Anne Taylor on annetaylormusic@gmail.com by Thursday 2nd March.  

 
Bake Sale – Friday 

10th March 
On Friday 10th March Year 2 will be holding their Bake Sale with sweet and 

savoury goodies to buy. Dietary requirements will be catered for, as long as those 

goods are donated. The sale will take place in the KS1 playground from 3.15pm, 

Prices start from 50p, cash only (ideally small change).  Proceeds will go towards 

supporting class budgets for extra learning resources.  We look forward to seeing 

you there. 
 

Is This Your 

Book? 
 
This book was kindly donated to the Book Swap, 

however when the PTA volunteers were sorting 

through the books they noticed a family photo hidden 

inside.  The book and the photo are being should in the 

school office for now should either wish to be claimed.  

 

 
 

 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day 

Tuesday 7th March Teatime Concert, 3.30pm Large Hall 

Friday 10th March  Y2 Bake Sale 

WC 20th March  Parent Teacher Consultations 
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